Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

AFFILIATED WITH THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENT'S ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

JANUARY 1977



NOTES

MAILING ADDRESS: 6550 YORK AVENUE SOUTH SUITE 301 EDINA, MINNESOTA 55435 PHONE: (612) 927-4643

EDITING COMMITTEE: KEITH SCOTT, CHAIRMAN G. JENNRICH, J. LINDBLAD, G. OSTLER

LINDBLAD LEADS M.G.C.S.A.



JIM LINDBLAD, Golf Course Superintendent at the Wayzata Country Club, takes over the rostrum immediately after his election to the presidency at the Annual Meeting on December 1, 1976.